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Defend Trade Union Rights
The vicious anti-trade union legislation that this Tory government is planning to push through is to try to hamstring the unions when Cameron rolls out his new £12 billion cuts package. That is why the unions must be prepared to take on these laws and the cuts.
We support the National Shop Stewards Network (NSSN) lobby of the TUC congress on 13th September and demand that the TUC call a national demonstration on the day that the new anti-trade union bill is presented to Parliament and we call for the TUC to prepare for mass co-ordinated strike action on the scale of a 24-hour general strike if the legislation is passed.
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Defend Jobs and Services











